
 
  
 
  

 
 
June 15, 2022 

Facilities, Transportation, Safe Schools and Healthy at Work 
 
Transportation: 
• All transportation for Summer School routes have been completed.  
• Brett Finnell will service all of our buses over the summer.  
• We are waiting on the two new buses. Once they arrive we will place two buses on the surplus list. 
 
Facilities: 
• The mobile kitchens arrival was delayed for one week. However, the site is prepared once it arrives.  May 23rd. 
• Mark Watts has been attending all of the meetings related to NPS kitchen and cafeteria. 
• Flooring projects are beginning in the district at NHS and NIS.  
• I have submitted to Mr. Watts my response for the stadium project. I have attached a copy for the Board as well. 

This response is my recommendation on what we need without addressing the track or field. It also does not 
include new bleachers in the high school gym which are needed as well.  

 
Safe Schools 
• The Safe Schools Report has been reviewed and once Ms. Swanson and Mr. Watts verify it will be complete. 
• I have also requested through Ky Center for Safe Schools to have an audit conducted at NHS and NIS in the 

upcoming year.  
• The new Safe Schools Coordinator will need to be assigned and have training in July. 
 
On a personal note: It has been a privilege to work in facilities and transportation over the last few years. I have some 
of the best staff in the district. Without the work of our facilities and transportation dept, school would not happen. 
They are a dedicated group that doesn’t work for recognition. They work to make sure our students and staff needs 
are provided for each day. I would like to thank the Board for your dedication to moving our facility improvements 
forward during my time as Director of Facilities, Transportation and Safe Schools. Your support has allowed us to 
place our district in an improved situation. The major projects that we have remaining after this summer should be 
HVAC work at the Welcome Center and NPS, new roof at NPS, flooring at NPS and Welcome Center, and hopefully 
new furniture for all of our schools. Once again, thank you for your support.   


